
 

Join Us for Breast Cancer Awareness Day!  

On Wednesday, October 9, 2024, let’s unite in 

our fight against breast cancer. We are 

requesting our children to  wear their  favorite 

pink t-shirt or dress to show their  support and 

spread awareness. 

Together, we can make a difference and bring 

hope to those affected by this disease. We are 

going to share class photos with IECD later on 

the same day. 

Let’s stand strong and show our solidarity!  

Thank you for your support and compassion. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Verma. 

 

7th October,2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 


